
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

9th September 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we return to our new ‘normal’ we would like to invite parents into school to attend information 

meetings. At this time of year, we would normally deliver meeting containing information about the 

school and each year group’s priorities. We would like to offer that again this year.  

 

We understand that some of you may not feel comfortable attending these meetings or may not be 

able to attend due to work or family commitment. All meetings will be recorded and uploaded to our 

website so that you can view them at your leisure.  

 

Any adults attending the meeting will be asked to have their temperature taken and wear a mask 

whilst inside the school. The meetings will be finished in time for you to collect your child/children at 

their normal collection time.  

 

Meetings 

 

Early Years (Nursery and Reception)   Monday 13th September  2:15pm  

KS2 (Classes 6-9)     Tuesday 14th September  2:30pm  

KS1 (Classes 2-5)     Wednesday 15th September  2:15pm  

 

We ask that only one adult per household attends the meetings. You will enter the school via the 

main office.  

 

Please complete and return the slip to confirm your attendance. Please remember these are not 

compulsory, as the videos will be uploaded to the website for you to watch.   

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Mrs E Goodyear 

Headteacher 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I wish to attend attend the following information meetings: (Please tick)  

 

Early Years Monday 2:15pm  KS2 Tuesday 2:30pm  KS1 Wednesday 2:15pm 

 

 

 

  

Name of Parent/Carer 

 

 

 

Name of child and class  

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 


